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Radio Centre,
Kiev, U.5.5.R.
July 9, 1964,

Wayne Heinen

126 Linwood Ave.,

Orchard Park- N.Y., 14127
U.S.A.

Dear 8ir,

Thank you for your letter of June 14, 1964 in
which you reported reception of Radio Kiev's Dbroadcast
in the English language on June 14, 1964 on 11.96 mc/s .
You happened to tune in to +the tail-end of our ey
"Saturday Interviews". C

Please refer to the enclosed programme schedule for
the time and frequencies of our English broadcasts.

Hoping to hear from you again.

Yours sincerely,

gﬁ?‘ia .
AROMANIUK
(Letter Department)
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